
/ July 17, 1976 

“ Me, Alfred Goldberg, 702° SQ7_ 
3842 BM, 26th Street, 7-3 TILLY 

Azlingten, Virginia 22207, 
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Dear Mr. Goldberg: 

Rama writing again in reference te the article you enclesed 

with your letter of June 22nd. 

While Chief Justee Warren did not have an opportunity ts 
roapeaé perecaslly te your letter, he did read the article and expreased 
zeservations t ase about the wisdom of including the material comcorn- 

3 af ligkcabviews ef certain members of the Commis- 

sien, He checked the 3 be theught should be deleted, and I have 

iS & 

eroosed thers out on the copy I am returning herewith, He hae never © = > SPpe 
meade any comment about the dificuitice Be may have cacountered & 
with the other members,’and after reading what he had told you he felt = 
i¢ would be better if thoed portions were pot included. Iam sure you - 
wilt tederotind, ‘ 

Best wishes. 

Sincerely yours, 

Margsret KE. McHugh, 
Seerstary. 

338-5 3¢2. 
2725 39% St AW 
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